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A j o i n t  i n i t i a t i ve  o f  Fa c i l i t y  S e r v i c e s  a n d  Fro n t 

Did you know... Update University Council

Your update after every University Council!
NO. 60Next University Council meeting: June 8th 2023

Without FRONT, no ... 

… that this is already the 60th edition of our 
Pleekrant? 

… that Facility Services has collaborated with        
Cirfood to introduce a new product in the 
Mensa? Pizza!!! If you want to take one home,       
you even get a box with it. 

... that you can scan the QR code on the              
trash cans to see how TiU smartly separates           
its waste? 

Lets ‘plee’ with Mella

Tilburg University Cantus (TUC)  

Collaborate with companies and work on a case at unique 
Tilburg locations, such as a skybox of Willem II , behind the 
scenes at Beekse Bergen, or the municipality’s Paleis-Raadhuis, 
during the TUC x Tailors Case Days on May 10th and 11th . 

Register now  using the QR code provided to 
meet interesting companies,  raise money for 
three local charities, and be eligible to attend the 
TUC in September! Don’t pass up this fantastic 
o p p o r tu n i t y !  Fo r  m o re  info rm at i o n ,  ch e ck 
our website:   w w w.t i lburguniversitycantus .nl

Last Thursday, the fourth University Council of this academic 
year took place.  In this University Council  the Executive 
Board responded to our initiative regarding the extension 
of the exchange procedure.  The Executive Board responded 
very positively and shares Front’s vision on how important it 
is to include motivation and extracurricular activities in the 
selection procedure. A working group will now be created, 
considering how this new selection procedure will take shape.

Fur thermore,  th is  Univers i ty  Counci l  we d iscussed the 
Yearly Report .  This report looked back on the past year and 
reflected on the quality agreements. In addition, developments 
regarding digital isat ion and well-being were discussed.

Solve the rebus  and get a chance to win a 
voucher from Café Bolle worth €25! Send 
your answer by scanning the QR code and 
follow us on our instagram @studentpartyfront!

Why vote? Why FRONT?

Every year,  the University Council elections take place in 
April . As a student, you get to choose which of your fellow 
students will represent you in the University Council next year.  

In  the University Council ,  we decide on university-wide 
pol icy.  Make your  voice  heard and let  us  know i f  you 
want  to  see cer ta in  th ings  changed at  the  univers i ty. 
Th at  way,  we  c an  ra i s e  i t  in  th e  Un ive r s i t y  C o u n c i l . 

Student Party Front stands for the vision of the active student . 
We believe it is incredibly important for students to develop 
and broaden their network besides their studies.  To best 
represent the active student ,  we use the following three 
pillars: digitalisation, internationalisation and living campus. 

As  a  student ,  do you recognise yourself  in  th is  v is ion 
and do you want  us to represent  you in  the Univers ity 
Council?  Then vote FRONT on April  11th,  12th and 13th!

PLEEKRANTFRONTFRONT

DO NOT FORGET 
TO VOTE !


